
January 30, 2020

Representative Rich Proehl, Chairman
House Committee on Transportation

Mr. Chairman and members of the committee:

HB 2481 was introduced at the request of Canton, Kansas Police Chief Mark Barnett. He 
and I originally spoke in the summer of 2019. After I reached out to the revisor, he drafted 
what I think is a fairly straight-forward solution to the chief's idea.

I respectfully request the committee's thoughtful consideration in passing HB 2481 
favorably from committee. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Les Mason
Kansas House District 73
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